
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                             Monday 8th November 2021  

 

We are holding Open Evenings for Parents and Carers the week commencing 22nd 

November. We are looking forward to welcoming you into the school again to discuss the 

progress your child has made since the start of term, their attitudes to learning and to set a 

Maths and English target. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below, indicating 3 preferred times to speak to your 

child’s class teacher. Please number them 1-3 in order of preference and return this to school 

by Friday 12th November 2021 at the latest.  We will then notify you of your appointment time.  

 

Please note, Open Evenings will take place for Reception, years 3, 4, 5 and 6 on Wednesday 

24th and Thursday 25th November. Open Evenings will take place for years 1 and 2 on 

Tuesday 23rd November and Thursday 25th November. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Mrs E. Thornhill 

 

Acting Head of School 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT/CARER EVENINGS  

 

Wednesday 24th November       Thursday 25th November 

 

3.15 – 4.00 pm ____________________     3.15 – 4.00 pm ______________ 

 

 4:00 – 4:30 pm ___________________ 4:00 – 4:30 pm______________ 

 

4.30 – 5.00 pm ____________________  4.30 – 5.00 pm ______________ 

 

5.00 – 5.30 pm ____________________  5.00 – 5.30 pm ______________ 

 

5.30 – 6.00 pm ____________________  5.30 – 6.00 pm ______________ 

 

 

 

       

Signed: ________________________ Parent/Carer of ______________________ Class __________ 

 
 


